
This is a decision paper

MEMO TO:		Members of the Board of Education

FROM:		Nannette Johnston, Superintendent

DATE:		June 20, 2013

RE:			Position Title Change


The educational landscape has changed significantly over the past two years, with the new system of accountability, the new standards and assessment, as well as the Professional Growth and Effectiveness System that will be implemented statewide in 2014-2015.  Consequently, the position of “Program/Data Consultant,” created by the Board in 2011, has evolved steadily over the past two years.  This position now completely oversees all aspects of assessment in the district, as well as uses data to inform our district-wide programmatic decision-making processes.  We are requesting that the Board change the title only of this position from “Program/Data Consultant” to “Director of Assessment and Program Effectiveness.”  This change will better reflect the actual duties of the position. This will be a Director II position and will not result in any changes on the salary schedule or any other aspect of the job.  It is simply a title change.  

Recommended motion

I move that the board of education approve changing the title of the position “Program/Data Consultant” to “Director of Assessment and Program Effectiveness”.
